
The Greenfield Library Board met on Tuesday June 8th at 5:30pm. The meeting took place in 
person and via Zoom for those still wanting to social distance. 
 
Present were Librarian Anna Shilling, and board members Pam Kincaide, Lois Houghtaling, Julie 
Derby, John Clark, Paul Nelson, and Marilyn Nickel. 
 
The meeting was called to order. 
 
Minutes: Paul moved with a second by John to approve the minutes.  
 
Bills: The board voted to approve the bills. The Board voted approval. 
 
Committee Reports: None. 
 
Librarian’s Report:  
  
871 check outs   506 door count  114 orders 
 
5 magazines    20 computers   10 puzzles 
 
95 items added   20 items deleted  5 new patrons 
     (including 5 damaged DVDs) 
 
1 event with 72 participants  168 copies 
 
 
Old Business: summer sign up went will with 40 kids signed up. Grab and go bags selling out at 
96 kids per week. 
 
New Business: Usborne Book sale going on until Thursday. The Extension had an event at the 
library with flowers and bugs, 25 kids attended. Storytime by Usborne (Joy Livingston), 17 kids 
attended. A grant will pay for Security cameras. John moved to approve them and Paul 
seconded, the board voted approval.  
 
Unfinished Business: Adding a new part-time staff member. 
 
Next meeting will be held July 6th at 5:30pm. Paul moved to adjourn the meeting, John 
seconded.  


